
Harbour Notice 
Harbour Trustee Vacancies 2023 

 
In accordance with the Ullapool Harbour Revision Order (Constitution) 
2011, three of the existing appointed Trustees are required to stand 
down on 30thNovember 2023. 
 
Ullapool Harbour is a busy and thriving business that requires a diverse, strong, engaged and 
active board to help protect its assets and shape its future. We would like to invite expressions 
of interest from Lochbroom-based residents whose different perspectives and experience 
would broaden the existing skills profile.  
 
The list of collective specialist skills that the board should ideally possess are listed in the 2011 
Order as follows: 
 

• management of harbours 

• shipping or other forms of transport 

• the fishing industry 

• sailing and other water-related leisure activities 

• navigation 

• industrial, commercial or financial matters 

• administration 

• the law relating to Scotland 

• safety 

• personnel management 

• environmental matters  

• other skills considered relevant by the Trustees  
 
Candidates for appointment as Trustees must be able to commit to a minimum of a 2-3 hour 
meeting every six to eight weeks.  During development projects it may be necessary to attend 
additional meetings as required. There is no financial remuneration for these duties, although 
all reasonable expenses incurred whilst on harbour business will be met. 
 
In the first instance, prospective applicants should email or write to the harbour office for 
further information.  
 
Closing date for applications 9am Monday 30th October 2023 
   
All enquires will be treated in strictest confidence. 
 
Kevin J Peach 
Chief Executive/Harbourmaster    01854 612724 kevin@ullapool-harbour.co.uk 
 
For and on behalf of 
Ullapool Harbour Trustees 

mailto:kevin@ullapool-harbour.co.uk

